

44 Stories

Stories

Sam and Tess s(sad) ss(miss) c(mice)Alex and the Plait a(ant) ai(plait) Tom and Tim t(top) tt(better)Pam the Pink Pig p(pat) pp(puppy)Slim Tim at the Gym i(slim) y(gym) Ned and the Nest n(nest) nn(dinner)Max m(man) mm(mummy)A Dog for Dad d(dog) dd(add) Greg the Greedy Goat g(gift) gg(giggle) Tom and His Dog o(fox) a(swap) Come to the Zoo c(cat) k(kit) ck(lock) ch(school)Ed's Day e(bed) ea(head) The Stuck Bug u(bug) ou(trouble) Robot Ron and the Rainy Day r(rat) rr(carrot) wr(wreck) Bob's Birthday b(big) bb(rabbit) Lucky Hats h(hat) wh(who) Fred Finds a Friend f(frog) ff(cliff)

Lil and the Little Lion *l(let) ll(will)* Jill's Giant Jelly Beans j(jump) g(giant) Vic and His Van v(van) ve(have) f(of) Will's Wheel w(win) wh(whip) Rex and the Box x(fox) xe(axe)Yak and Yaz y(yum) Buzz and Fuzz z(zip) zz(buzz) s(busy)Shelby and Charlotte sh(chip) ch(chef) Chad ch(chip) tch(watch) Cathy's Birthday th(this) th(bath) The Queen and the Duck qu(queen) The Singing King ng(sing) n(pink) Jake's Birthday ai(tail) ay(day) a_e(cake) a(lady) Queen Bee Jean ee(bee) ea(bean) e(we) e_e(complete) y(sunny) Magpie ie(pie) igh(flight) i_e(rise) y(fly) Joan the Goat oa(boat) ow(slow) o_e(note) o(so) The Duke's Cat ew(few) ue(true) u_e(cute)

Roy's Cowboy Toy oi(coin) oy(toy)

Sam Can Cook oo(cook) u(bush)

Andrew and the Moon Balloon oo(moon) ew(blew)

Mouse and Cow ou(mouse) ow(cow)

Fern's Bird er(fern) ir(bird) ur(turn)

Farmer Mark ar(car) a(task)

At Dawn or(for) aw(dawn) ore(store)

Clare's Hair air(hair) are(spare)

Ben and the Deer ear(fear) eer(deer)

The Treasure Map s(pleasure)





Queen Bee Jean

ee ea e e_e y







On a sunny day, Queen Bee Jean sat on a green leaf. What did she see? "I can see a big peach tree near the concrete street. I can see a leaping flea. I can see a cup of tea, but I cannot see the sea. I need to see the sea! The sea has heaps of things wild and free."

Queen Bee Jean went to the beach.

"I can see a seal in the deep. I can see a man to meet. I can see a seagull's beak, but I cannot see a sheep. I need to see a sheep! A sheep that is free and close to me."

Queen Bee Jean went to the farm.

"I see a sheep and it can run. I see a beetle in the sun. I see a cat and it is sweet, but I cannot see my street. I need to see my street!"

Queen Bee Jean went back to her garden. "I am lucky. I have seen a lot this week! I went to the beach, the farm and my street. It is good to be me as my day is complete," said Jean. "But I feel like I need to sleep!"

ee ea e e_e y



Did you understand what you read?

- 1. What could Queen Bee Jean see when she sat on the green leaf?
- 2. What did Queen Bee Jean see at the beach?
- 3. Do you think Queen Bee Jean likes cats? What words in the story tell you that?
- 4. Why did Queen Bee Jean feel like a sleep?

Let's learn a new word: Leaping

Leaping means to do a big jump or to spring a long way. Queen Bee Jean saw a leaping flea. Can you use the word 'leaping' in a sentence?



